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April 27, 2021

Mid-Ohio ESC

¢/o Superintendent Kevin Kimmel
890 West Fourth Street
Mansfield, OH 44906

Dear Superintendent Kimmel & Board of Governors,

Please accept this letter of resignation from my position as Executive Administrative Assistant, effective
at the end of my contract, June 30, 2021, or unless other employment opportunity is available.

Thank you for the opportunity you have given me at Mid-Ohio ESC. | have truly appreciated the time |
have had at Mid-Ohio ESC, and greatly appreciate the people | have met, as well as the job itself.

I wish nothing but the best for the Governing Board and the Leadership Team at Mid-Ohio ESC.
Kindest Regards )
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Leigh A. Gribble



